
Matěj Cepl
Mexická 4
101 00 Praha 10
e-mail: CeplM@seznam.cz

7. dubna 2000

Augustinus Aurelius,
Bishop of Hippo
Carthago

Dear brother,

Thank your for your very warm letter from April 4, 2000, and let me answer to your questions
as follows:

1. Concerning the possibility of ...

I wish you a lot of courage and love from our heavenly father.

Yours sincerely

Matěj Cepl


